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TO: SENATORS, MEMBERS AND OTHER BUILDING OCCUPANTS 

Car park light fitting replacements 

1 Replacement of car park light fittings in the Senate, House of 
Representatives, Ministerial and Visitor car parks of Parliament House will take 
place during non-sitting periods, from today until 30 April 2011. 

2 This will result in some localised and short term traffic and parking 
disruptions within these car parks to allow the light fittings to be replaced.  Signs 
and barricades will be used to identify affected areas. 

3 The work that will have the greatest impact on building occupants will be 
undertaken outside normal working hours.  In areas where lighting is disabled, 
temporary lighting will be installed to maintain adequate lighting levels.  During 
this period building occupants should exercise caution near these work areas. 

4 For information regarding the works being conducted in the car parks 
please contact the Project Managers Steven Kopievsky on 6277 5031 or Kevin 
Geary on 6277 8345. 
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